
To: Cato-Meridian Central School District Community
From: Elizabeth Kupiec
Re: Proposed Amendment to Federal Stimulus Plan : Summer Learning #1
Date: 7/01/2022

____________________________________________________________________________

As discussed at BOE meetings, shared with families and discussed in district, our summer
learning program will be continuing this year. An amendment to the initial budget is
recommended to better reflect the costs of the program. The following adjustments are
recommended:

Reduction in support staff salary allocation due to lower needs for staffing. Decreasing travel
expenses as a summer trip was not completed or anticipated. Increase employee benefits to
more fully fund the costs of the benefits associated with the program. Increases were also
recommended to allow for greater student participation in a STEM program through BOCES.

Public comment is available through ARP@catomeridian.org or by contacting Elizabeth Kupiec,
Assistant Superintendent at 315.626.3439 ex 5006. Physical copies are also available as well
as translation services if required. Please contact the district office.
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